
Dear Faculty and Staff Members,

There is only ONE DAY left to purchase Pick-a-Prize raffle tickets. The deadline is Friday, March 8.

As a reminder, a Pick-a-Prize is a combination of a raffle and auction. Purchasers of raffle tickets will
choose which item(s) they hope to win, and their tickets will go into the appropriate “hat”, rather than
there being a single “hat” for all the prizes. All proceeds go to support the Class of 2019 Prom
Fund.

The seniors have gathered a large and diverse collection of desirable prizes, which include a
reservation to New York’s most exclusive restaurant, tickets to Harry Potter and the Cursed Child, and
behind-the-goal seats at a New York Rangers game. Here is a list of all of the prizes!

Raffle tickets are three for $25 or one for $10.

In order to raise enough money to send everyone to Prom, we need to raise $2,500 more. Every raffle
ticket purchase gets us closer to our goal, so please consider purchasing one or more tickets! And
remember, the more tickets you buy for a prize, the higher your chances are of winning it!

To participate in our Pick-a-Prize, please complete the online formxxxxxxxxxxby Friday, March 8 at
11:59 P.M. You may pay with cash, check (payable to xxxxxxxx, or student account. If paying with
cash or check, please deliver payment by Friday, March 8. Winners will be drawn and notified by
next Friday, March 15.

If you would like to support the Class of 2019 Prom Fund but not to purchase raffle tickets, you may
make a donation by check or in cash by Friday, March 8. Please leave donation in an envelope with
the front desk (please ask for it to be placed inxxxxxx mailbox).

If you have any questions, please email xxxxxxxxxx

Thank you,
The Class of 2019


